
 

Non-destructive Tests of Anchors 

Amended Guidance 
Guidance for the Survey and Construction of Steel Ships Part L 

Reason for Amendment 
The Guidance for the Survey and Construction of Steel Ships Part L specifies that the 
non-destructive tests of anchors are to be conducted during manufacturing. However, even 
though said Guidance does specify the type of the non-destructive test and the range of 
application it does not clearly specify the testing procedures and acceptable criteria. 
Therefore, the Society has been evaluating to approve products on an individual basis 
based upon the testing procedures preliminary examined. 

 
Accordingly, all relevant requirements have been amended in order to clarify the testing 
procedures and acceptable criteria of the non-destructive tests of anchors. 

Outline of Amendment 
Requirements related to the testing procedures and acceptable criteria of non-destructive 
tests have been added. 

 
 


